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A brave new Commonwealth of Britain
underlying principle is democ­
racy and the democratic pro­
cess. MPs should encourage 
their constituents and party 
members to write to them with 
their comments. This type of in­
teraction is vital since any writ­
ten constitution should be made 
by the people and not just Mem­
bers of Parliament.
Paresh Motla.
41 Glanville Road,
Oxford.

TONY BENN’s proposal for a 
written constitution is in­

deed a bold step at setting a new 
vision for Britain. It should be 
welcomed as a discussion docu­
ment by all parties since its 

/


